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RE: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#678300349] POSTED NOTICE

1 message

Dinkel, Mike <Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com> Tue, Jun 28, 2016 at 1:34 PM

To: "Gintautas - DNR, Peter" <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>
Cc: Alex Fischer <Alex.Fischer@state.co.us>, "Reddy, Luke" <Luke.Reddy@anadarko.com>, "Avant, Paul" <Paul.Avant@anadarko.com>,
"Brebis, Chad" <Chad.Brebis@anadarko.com>, "Beale, lla" <lla.Beale@anadarko.com>, "Lytle, Andy" <Andy.Lytle@anadarko.com>

Peter, this cleanup has been completed. Please let me know if there is anything additional that you need from me at this time.

Thanks,

Mike Dinkel, REM, CSEM

Staff HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Office 720-929-6368

Cell 785-691-7788

From: Gintautas - DNR, Peter [mailto:peter.gintautas@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To: Dinkel, Mike

Cc: Alex Fischer; Reddy, Luke; Avant, Paul; Brebis, Chad; Beale, lla; Lytle, Andy
Subject: Re: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#678300349] POSTED NOTICE

Mike, thanks for the update. | will check with Mr. Hagler after you tell me that you have completed corrective actions. He did file a
formal complaint regarding this matter with the COGCC last week (200439757) if you want to see that.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

COLORADO
0Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Dapartrment of Natural Resources

Cell 719.679.1326
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gintautp
Text Box
Received 06/28/2016
Complaint 200439757
Document 2526911


On Thu, Jun 23, 2016 at 10:23 AM, Dinkel, Mike <Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com> wrote:

Peter/Alex,

| wanted to let you know that we were able to meet with this landowner and come to an agreement on this cleanup. The cleanup
began this week and should be finished shortly. | will follow up with an email when everything has been completed to the landowner’s
satisfactions.

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions.

Mike Dinkel, REM, CSEM
Staff HSE Representative

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Office 720-929-6368
Cell 785-691-7788

From: Dinkel, Mike

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 2:28 PM

To: peter.gintautas@state.co.us; Alex Fischer

Cc: Reddy, Luke; Avant, Paul; Brebis, Chad

Subject: Re: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#678300349] POSTED NOTICE

Peter, we have a crew ready to perform the cleanup. We also have our land group attempting to contact the landowner to get permission.
Once the approval has been acquired, we will initiate cleanup. It also appears that stormwater from our centralized E&P Waste
Management facility in neighboring SW 34 3N 66W also overflowed the berm and is contributing to the heavy flow. The berms at this
facility are intact. This facility is referred to as our Drilling Fluid Management Facility (DFMF) #1. | will follow up once cleanup is
completed.

Thanks, Mike

785-691-7788

On Jun 10, 2016, at 2:15 PM, COGCC Field Inspection Report <dnr_eforms.helpdesk@state.co.us> wrote:

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

COIO rado Denver, CO 80203

Oil & Gas Conservation Phone: (303) 894-2100
Commission FAX: (303) 894-2109

Department of Natural Resources

cogcc.state.co.us




COGCC Field Inspection Report

ATTACHED REPORT HAS BEEN APPROVED TO COGCC DATABASE BASED ON
FIELD INSPECTION RESULTS.

PLEASE REVIEW ENTIRE REPORT. COMMENTS, ACTION REQUIRED
ANDALLEGED VIOLATIONS ITEMS ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN RED.

<insp_678300349.pdf>
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